
Lorna Frey 
 

Having lived in or near Puget Sound for
three decades (and only recently residing in the Oregon Willamette Valley), I strongly
urge your conclusion that Scrubber Wastes
do not belong in our precious Salish Sea.

The science on the polluting nature of these wastes is clear. Keep cruise ship wastewater out of the
Sound.

Respectfully,
Lorna Frey
Springfield, Oregon


